Dear Newenden Resident

You may be aware of the recent planning application lodged

by Gardenscape (part of the Bourne Group) for their yard on

the Sussex side of the river.

Details are on the Rother District Council Planning Portal.

(Ref: RR/2018/3144/P)

This is to let you know that we are having an informal

meeting on Monday, 28th January in the Village Hall at

7.30p.m. at which a representative from Bournes will explain

this planning application. You will be very welcome to

attend.

Newenden Parish Council